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We can all agree that providing affordable and stable housing is of utmost importance 

for Oregonians.  However, this approach of making the existing rent control laws 

even more restrictive does nothing to add more housing inventory which is the 

ultimate answer to solving this problem.  I encourage the legislature to pass bills that 

encourage development of more housing.  Adding housing inventory to the market 

will help ensure every Oregonian has somewhere to call home.     


